

St Paul's News

Newsletter No.7









Eco-Schools Silver Award







Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term has flown by and it has been a very busy one; some of the children have been out on educational visits to the Think Tank in Birmingham, the National Arboretum and even to the Opera at the Birmingham Hippodrome.

It has also been great for the children to have the opportunity to play competitive sport and we have had a range of teams taking part in events across Sandwell.

I hope that you all have a relaxing half term and I look forward to seeing you back at school on Tuesday 2nd November.

Best wishes

A. Mynne

Príncipal

Christian Values

This half term we have been focusing on our Christian values, we have had a visiting artist to work with the children to launch them. We also asked the children how they felt about being a pupil at St. Paul's— LUCKY, SAFE, INCLUDED, PROUD and SECURE were just a few of the words the children gave us.



Harvest Festival Thank You

Thank you to all who attended our Harvest Festival, the children were excellent, they sang, read and danced so well. Our Choir were wonderful, thank you to all involved. Your donations have now been sent to the Black Country Foodbank.



Happy Half -Term—School will re-open on Tuesday 2nd November

Diary Dates

	1	
4th October	Black History Month starts	
22nd October	Diwali theme lunch School closes for half term	
2nd November	School re-opens	
5th November	Remembrance Service 9am	
Stil November	Bonfire Night theme lunch	
15th November	Anti Bullying Week Y2 Phonics Screening Check Week	
19th November	Children in Need Non Uniform Day	
26th November	Christingle Service 9am	
7th December	EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm	
8th December	EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2pm	
9th December	Christmas Lunch Day	
10th December	Christmas Jumper Day	
17th December	School closes for the Christmas holiday	
4th January	School re-opens for the Spring term	
28th January	Year 2 Class Worship	
11th February	Year 4 Class Worship	
18th February	School closes for half term	
28th February	School re-opens	
3rd March	World Book Day	
14th March	Science Week begins	
18th March	Year 3 Class Worship	
25th March	Year 1 Class Worship	
8th April	School closes for the Easter holiday	
25th April	School re-opens for the Summer term	
2nd May	Early Bank Holiday Celebration School closed	
6th May	Year 5 Class Worship	
27th May	Year 6 Class Worship School closes for half term	
13th June	School re-opens	
22nd July	School closes for the Summer holidays	

Attendance



The attendance above is the attendance for each year group for the previous week
We reward all children with 100% attendance during the term with a prize.
There is also a class reward prize for the class

There is also a class reward prize for the class with the highest attendance throughout the term.

Times Tables Rock Star of the Week	Spelling Shed Star of the Week
Jackson Junior Gould	Jack Locke
Top Times Tables Class	Top Spellings Class
Year 4	Year 3

Principal Awards

Ariella Animam
Elliott Ainge
Isabella Gibson
Myrlie Dumuje
Abigail Crosby
Mia Brampton
Alannah Birch
Dakota Ford